
San Diego FAA Safety Team & SAN FSDO presents:

CFI Open Forum - Flight Review



The flight review is a golden opportunity for the
Flight Instructor.  
Virtually every pilot will need a flight review at
least once every 24 calendar months.  It is also
an opportunity to help mold safer pilots.  
As you know, safer pilots will improve the
accident rate and in particular, if properly
conducted would reduce the amount of LOC-I
accidents.
Perhaps the most important point to make is that
this might be the only chance that CFIs will have
the opportunity to interact with those pilots that
tend to shun recurrent training.  
Join us in the discussion of this important topic.
Flight Instructors, Ground Instructors, Designated
Pilot Examiners, and Instructors in training are
welcome and encouraged to attend.
Join your flight instructor colleagues and take an
active role in improving safety in flight training! 
Click on the link below and register TODAY!
Directions: Office Building Complex on the South East
Corner of Aero Drive and Gibbs Drive.  There is plenty of
good parking.  Ground School Classrom #103.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
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